






1 May 2005

Dear Church, 


Thanks for the card and the continual support. I keep the card in my footlocker next to my Bible which I read nightly. I know that God will keep me safe. I pray for the health and safety of all of you as well. The comforts of your kind words carry me throughout the days. Most of all I miss the sermons from church. Here they just read a few passages and a few hymns. We are truly lucky to belong to such a great church.


May God be with you all,



Brendon Roach

